Draft decision on documentation for the preparatory process for the Durban
Review Conference

The Preparatory Committee decides that all documents submitted as contributions to
the preparatory process for the Durban Review Conference, and circulated in English
only, should be translated into all official languages of the United Nations and made
available to the Inter-sessional Open-ended Intergovernmental Working Group to
follow up the work of the Preparatory Committee. The Preparatory Committee further
decides that a dedicated extranet page should be developed where all the documents
of the conference shall be posted and be casily accessible by all stakeholders.




